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A great new member orientation was held  
at the home of Lynn and Jeri Krauss with  
President Robert Kern and membership  
chairman Rod White. Shown here from left,  
Anthony Dinh, Charlene Rogers, Ali Hasanali, 
Judge Kern, Rene Cannauo, Rod White, Q Imam. 
Other membership committee members attend-
ing were, Kevin Barker, May and Jack Williams, 
Bob Hargarther, Mike Kessler, Doug Earle, Jim 
Kij and Jake Messinger. A delicious meal was 
provided by Witt's Catering. Jeri 

A check for $1,000 was presented by ECSL member 
Rod White and President Robert Kern to Coach Cliff 
Lee for his Free Basket Ball Camp for children 8-14. 
The camp will run June 9-12, June 16-19 and June 
23-26, 9-4:00 Monday thru Thursday. A free T-shirt 
and lunch will be provided. 
Register on line at thebibleandbasketball.com. 

Kristin Tassin was inducted as a new member by 
Past President Jim Kij. She received her pin from 
sponsor Farha Ahmed. Kristin serves on the Fort 
Bend ISD board. She is an intellectual property    
attorney with the firm Dry & Tassin and is co-
founder of Father’s Joy which provides support  
and information to families with children with       
disabilities. www.fathersjoy.org 

Our guest speaker Michael “Tate” Barkley is an       
Ethics Professor at UH and author of “Successful   
Ethical  Decision Making: Get what you want without 
getting in trouble!” He made the distinction between 
ethics and integrity. Ethics is doing what’s legal.  
Integrity is doing what’s right. 

Getting to know Doug EarleA 
Doug currently works with “The First Tee” which helps 
shape the lives of young people by reinforcing values 
like integrity, respect and perseverance through the 
game of golf. Doug worked for the YMCA for 27 years.  
He is a past president of ECSL, is a Big Brother, and   
volunteers with Family Promise. It is important to him to 
“Commit for Life” and give blood. He loves to run, and 
has run many, many marathons for numerous charities. 



The 96
th
 National Convention of The National Exchange 

Club will be held Wednesday, July 9, through Saturday,   

July 12, 2014, in New Orleans, Louisiana. All convention 

sessions and meal events will take place at The Sheraton 

New Orleans Hotel unless specifically noted otherwise. 

Make plans to join us this summer!  
www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

 

ECSL Inauguration Dinner 
Wednesday, June 25, 2014 - 5:30 PM 

Sweetwater Country Club 

Our new President, John Robson and his Board of  

Directors will be inaugurated. (No morning meeting) 

RSVP kevin.barker77477@gmail.com 

Pay	it	Forward	Patio	Party																																												

bene�itting	Texana	Center																																																									

Friday,	June	20,	2014	at	5:30	pm		
Ruggles Green - Sugar Land Town Square  

15903 City Walk Blvd., Sugar Land, TX 

EXCHANGE CLUB OF SUGAR LAND  
BOARD MEETING 

Saturday, June 28, 2014      8:00AM—10:00AM 
The Egg and I Restaurant 

 
9920 Hwy 90-A & Dairy Ashford Suite 150C Sugar Land, TX 77487 

The 2013/14 and 2014/15 Board members will be present.  
Any interested ECSL members is invited to attend. 


